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From: Chris Hoban 
Sent: 07 January 2023 13:31
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Objection to the Goodmores development at Lympstone

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I have recently been made aware of the above development. 
 
As a nearby resident with many friends in the town, and having worked at Lympstone for the past 13 years, I would 
like to say that I object strongly to the inclusion of the sites to the North East of Exmouth (Exmo_04a, Lymp_09, 
Lymp_10, Lymp_14) in the Local Plan which are not sustainable, in any measure. 
 
Instead plans to build a new community in the area north of Hill Barton should be accelerated and to find more 
town centre sites in Exmouth, of which there are plenty. Lympstone is a precious and fragile community whose 
roads and infrastructure would be significantly adversely affected by this development. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Chris Hoban 

 
 


